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Message from Mrs Clarke 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all enjoying the beautiful blue skies and warmer weather. It certainly is uplifting! 

As you are aware, the Government have announced earlier this week that all children will be returning to 
school on 8th March. We are very much looking forward to welcoming all the children back into school. At the 
moment, we are awaiting an update from the Local Authority and will then revise and update our risk 
assessment accordingly. We will share this with you next week, along with information about the return to 
school. The arrangements will be very similar to the arrangements in place before Christmas, as we had 
already put in many changes to reduce the risk of transmission. However, we will continue to follow the 
guidance from the DfE and the Local Authority and make all the changes that are required. 

We are excited about seeing all the children back in school. We have been carefully planning how we will 
welcome all the children back into school and our whole school aims will be to: 

 Treat each child as an individual, promptly responding to their needs 
 Rebuild relationships with adults and friendships with peers 
 Give children time and space to talk and express themselves through meaningful learning 
 Provide structure and routines to rebuild positive learning behaviours and stamina 
 Provide opportunities to develop or regain fitness levels 
 Reestablish a whole-school community and celebrate each other’s successes 
 Whole-heartedly believe that all things are possible despite the difficulties and barriers presented by 

this pandemic and lockdown 

For the first three weeks, we will be focusing on a whole school learning topic called ‘From a tiny seed… what 
things are possible?’. This will allow our community to come together to build relationships, in a shared project 
across school which all children will contribute towards with our school vision at the heart. We are looking 
forward to seeing where this project takes us. 

In order for us to prepare for all the children returning, please could I ask you to complete a short 
questionnaire: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1Le5MybyTkOSzK0kAlrqSMy7ZL7bsjFIsZzlV-
3uHYtUNUwxUTcwRUtXOFlPRTM2VjFQS1cwWDdHUS4u 

 
This will provide us with information to support your children. I would also like to know if you have any 
questions or concerns so that I can address these in a ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ sheet next week. 

To help prepare your children for their return, Miss Firago has shared some helpful information for you to use 
with your children at home. Please spend time talking to your child about their return to school and address any  
concerns they have. 

I’d also like to shine a light on you. Over the past few weeks, you have picked up the baton of teacher for your 
children and have you have done an amazing job! Thank you for all your support and effort that you have put in 
with supporting your children’s remote learning.  We know it hasn’t always been easy and we appreciate 
everybody’s hard work. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Clarke 
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Year 5 have been busy working on their 
topic of Crime & Punishment. Much of 
their English work has been around the 
story of ‘Holes’ by Louis Sachar and the 
poem ‘The Highwayman’ by Alfred 
Noyes. They have written non-
chronological reports about the deadly 
creature in Holes; the yellow spotted 
lizard. They have learned about the life 
cycles of different creatures in science 
and have produced art based on the 
creatures in Holes too. There has been 
plenty of well-being work along the  
way and even some hard labour too! 
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Wellbeing corner with Miss Firago 
 

This week I would like to provide you with some practical tools to help you to prepare your child 
returning to school very soon, there are some good tips and resources. 
 
There are anxiety tools for parents to help you support your child with any anxiety they might be 
feeling, there are tips, an example action plan which you can do with your child and some lovely 
activities. This is being sent as a separate attachment. 
 
‘The Mental Health Foundation is part of the national mental health 
response during the coronavirus outbreak. Government advice 
designed to keep us safe is under constant review and will be 
different depending on where you live’: 
 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/returning-school-after-
lockdown/tips-parents-carers-return-to-school 
 
There is also two-week Mindfulness calendar with daily five- minutes 
activity suggestions which help ground and relax the children, which 
is also being sent as a separate attachment. 
 

Wellbeing Wednesdaay 
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